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Al

Poppy in Purple for her amazing 
story writing

Oliver, George Cu, Kyla and 
Daniel in Yellow for their 

marvellous Maths

Year 1 In English, we have made our own gardening booklet 

writing a list with what we would need, remembering that a list 

goes down the page. In History we have been learning about 

Guy Fawkes and the problems that he and the plotters faced, 

using drama to think about what they might have said. In PE, 

we have been working on our running skills e.g our heads are 

up, our arms are swinging and we are on the balls of our feet.

Year 2 We have written our own narrative based on the 

book 'Frog and the Stranger'. We used capital letters for 

names, conjunctions to join sentences together and we 

wrote in the past tense. We performed our story to our 

audience, our class mates. In Science, we predicted 

what the chicks would look like when they hatched. We 

then went to visit the chicks when they hatched to see if 

our predictions were correct.

Reception We have been learning new sounds in phonics, listening 

carefully to identify these sounds in the stories we read together. We 

have also been brainstorming different words that start with each 

new sound. In Maths, the children have been using their subitising

skills, allowing them to quickly spot groups of more or less objects.

The sun has been shining and it 

has been great to see the children 

outside making the most of the 

warm weather! Year 1 had their PE 

lesson on the playground, Year 2 

have been collecting natural 

resources to create their artwork 

and Reception have enjoyed 

playing in the mud kitchen and 

have seen the installation of the 

bug hotel. However, the most 

exciting news in school has been 

watching the eggs hatch! We are 

all in awe of the magic of nature 

and of how cute the chicks are! In 

staffing news, I would like to 

welcome Miss Blyth to the team. She 

will be based in Yellow class this 

year. I wish you all an enjoyable 

weekend and look forward to 

seeing you all on Monday.



Chavalah Harvey

Frankie Sonny

Isla Mirha

Attendance
Congratulations to PURPLE class. 

Keep up the amazing work  

Breakfast Club
Star of the Week

Zane

RED 88.9% PURPLE 98.2% GREEN 97.6%

ORANGE 91.9% BLUE 91.4% YELLOW 97.1%

Myla Rocco Aisha

Nya-Mae Jessica Olive

WELL DONE to all the children 
who made it onto our 

‘You Make Us Proud’ board.

This week, we had eggs delivered. By 
Wednesday, nine eggs had hatched, 

Three girls and six boys. The 
children have all visited them this 

week and will have to opportunity to 
hold them next week.

Thank you to all the parents/carers that 
have paid the voluntary contribution. If 

you would like to make a voluntary 
contribution to the school you can do 
so using the ‘school shop’ on Arbor


